NEW EBANON

CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

Dear Parent(s) / Guardian(s),

New York State Law requires signed permission from parents or guardians, and prescription, from the child’s physician,
in order for any and all medications to be given at school. Here, in New Lebanon Central School District, our school
physicians have agreed to write the necessary orders for the following commonly used medications. Please check the
boxes next to each medication you child may have administered at school. Sign, date, and return this form to the school
nurse.

Q Triple Antibiotic Ointment

Q Cough Drops

U calamine Lotion / Caladry Ointment
U Aloe Vera Gel

L Tylenol (325 mg tablets) swallow tabs
one two

[ Tylenol (80 mg chewable tablets) (Elementary only)
one two three four five Six

[ Ibuprophen (200 mg coated tablets)
one two

] Tums one two

[ Sunscreen PARENTS MUST PROVIDE

Parents are responsible for supplying these items for their child if they are used on a regular basis. These items MUST
be delivered to the Nurse’s Office by an adult.

Thank you for your cooperation,

Elementary School Health Office 794-8554
Jr./Sr. High School Health Office 794-8554

Child’s Name

Parent/Guardian Date

PLEASE SIGN SEPARATE SHEET FOR
MD signature (Our school Dr. will sign) EACH




